
To: Northern Beaches Council,
Attn: Jordan Davies,
Re: DA 2020/0005 1744 Pittwater Road Bayview.

Please refer to attached objection to DA 2020/0005 for subdivision of 1744 Pittwater Road, Bayview.
Sorry re delay internet has been down in our area due to weekend storms.

Andrew Elmslie

Sent: 12/02/2020 8:48:40 AM

Subject:
Objection to DA2020/0005- 1744 Pittwater Road, Bayview,. (Sub Division of 1 
lot into 2)

Attachments: DA 2020.005 Objection.pdf; 




